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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the United 
Nations presents its compliments to the distinguished Committee of the United Nations 
on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People (CEIRPP) in the 
opportunity of referring to the latter’s communication of 20 April 2023 (Reference No. 
DPPA/DPR/2023). 
 

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to 
the United Nations is pleased to convey attached herewith, in Spanish, copy of a letter 
dated 15 May, signed by H.E. Mr. Nicolás Maduro Moros, President of the Bolivarian 
Republic of Venezuela, addressed to H.E. Mr. Cheikh Niang, Ambassador, Permanent 
Representative of the Republic of Senegal to the United Nations and Chair of the 
CEIRPP, on the occasion of the 75th Anniversary of the Nakba.  
 

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the United 
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the distinguished Committee of the 
United Nations on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People 
(CEIRPP) the assurances of its highest esteem and consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New York, 11 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Distinguished Committee of the United  
Nations on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights  
of the Palestinian People (CEIRPP) 
New York.- 


